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MORUYA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Recently the Principal’s position was advertised as a part of the merit selection process. I am        

delighted to inform you that I was successful in gaining the permanent position. I have thoroughly 

enjoyed working with students, staff and families over the past two years and look forward to 

strengthening these partnerships in the years to come in order to ensure successful outcomes for all 

at Moruya Public School. As we move forward into 2022 our planning is focused around three key 

strategic directions: 

• Student growth and attainment—using data informed and evidence based practices to ensure 

that each student receives targeted, high impact teaching and learning so that they can achieve 

their academic goals. 

• Professional growth culture—ensuring that instructional leadership promotes continuous      

improvement and that professional development supports highly effective teaching and learning 

in all classrooms. 

• Successful students—promoting high expectations for all students in all areas of the curriculum 

including school attendance and wellbeing while also ensuring that there are ongoing             

opportunities for students at Moruya Public School to have input into school programs so that 

every child is known, valued and cared for. 

I welcome your feedback and am pleased to be able to continue to work with and support all families 

into the future. 

COVID 19 Update—Rapid antigen home testing kits  

Last week it was announced that rapid antigen home testing kits would be available to reduce the 

amount of time a student is required to isolate if they are identified as a close contact. If required 

these testing kits will be provided by the NSW Department of Education. Please be assured that we 

will communicate promptly with you if this occurs and support you and your family in this process. 

We are very grateful for the continued support of all families in assisting us in maintaining the      

implementation of COVID-19 guidelines. You can keep up to date with all of the latest updates from 

the NSW Department of Education by clicking this link Advice for families (nsw.gov.au)  

Upcoming events this week  

This week Year 6 will attend Orientation Day at Moruya High School, our Kinder transition program 

continues on Wednesday and Thursday, Year 5 students will deliver leadership speeches on  

Wednesday and our School AEC will meet on Wednesday afternoon. If you require further             

information please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher or the school office. 

Sarah Davis 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families


 OUR WEEKLY SUPER STARS  

PLATYPUS  

KOALAS Tora, Callie, Ryan, Tyler, Ed, Hayley 

KOOKABURRAS Taylor, Mavis, Emilia, Elsie, Mia 

WARIGALS  

BROLGAS  

EAGLES Cooper, Edie, Maddison, Declan 

DJUNGGA  

2/3P  

3O  

3/4PM Madelyn, Ryan, Ridham, Adam, Ella, Sean, Ned, Tyler, 

Layce C, Sophie, Anika, Rosie, Aurora 

GUNGARA William, Daniel 

2/6H  

4/5C  

1/6DJ  

5M  

5/6H Pheebie, Bradley, Chelsea, Emily, Leo, Kaycee, Pippi 

6A  

 

Ned S 

Citizenship 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jailyn, Kamana, Madelyn,  

Ridham 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tune in to 2EAR FM or 107.5 to 

hear our leaders report each 

Monday at 12 noon!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celine, Joel, Jamaari, Bede, Alice Wi, 

Levi C, Blake S, Lucas N, Sophie, Cleo, 

Kahleal, Sienna, Maddison H, Jack R, 

Scarlett, Thorne, Eli, Grace, Jake L, 

Charli, Liam, Hayley M, Biruka,     

Ryan T, Charlie, Jack P, Georgia 

Ned C-N Phoebe, 

Charlee,  

Hudson, 

Layla S, Ruby 

M, Ryan W, 

Anika,    

Adam, Rosie S,  Emily C, 

Chelsea C 

Pippi  

 

 

 

Aurora 



   

 

 

 

  

Making Payments Safer 

To meet the security compliance standards of the payment card providers the Department of Education     

NSW has advised schools they can no longer accept telephone payments.  Parents are encouraged to use 

Parent Online Payments (POP) via our school website https://moruya-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ and follow 

the prompts under ‘Make a Payment’. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you. 

We are pleased to advise that our 'Starting School Program' will be going ahead.  

Please see the dates below. 

 

 

 

 

Only one parent is able to drop off their child.  Parents are asked to drop off their child at the           

Kindergarten rooms and then leave school grounds.  Parents will also need to check in at this 

time and wear a mask. 

 

Children will then be led to the classrooms for a 10:00 am start.  A pop-up uniform shop will 

be set up for you to view and/or purchase school uniforms if you wish.  Parents will be 

offered a voucher that can be used at Moruya Golf Club during transition times to have a 

coffee/tea and cake and perhaps meet with other parents. 

 

Children should bring a hat, water bottle and a fresh fruit snack with them. 
 

Please call the school on 4474 2363 if you have any questions or concerns.  

Wednesday 1 December 10 - 11am  Thursday 2 December 10 - 11am 



Community News 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 


